TO: PLANNING COMMISSION
FROM: PLANNING STAFF

SUBJECT:  SITE PLANJARCHITECTURAL REVIEW — CASE NO. 10-SPR-001 & OAK
TREE PERMIT — CASE NO. 10-OTP-011

DATE: MARCH 11, 2011

Case Nos. 10-SPR-001 and 10-OTP-011 are requests to build a single-family residence at
Foothill Drive in Old Agoura, The hearing for this matter was noticed for the March 3, 2011
meeting however, that meeting was adjourned to March 17, 2011 due to lack of quorum. Staff is
requesting that the hearing again be continued to the April 7, 2011, regularly scheduled Planning
Commission meeting to allow staff additional time to review the applicant’s recently requested
changes to the project plans.

RECOMMENDATION
Staff recommends that the Planning Commission continue the hearing, for Site

Plan/Architectural Review for Case No. 10-SPR-001 and Oak Tree Permit Case No, 10-OTP-011
to the April 7, 2011 regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting.



